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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we made story wheels about Pentecost. 

In English we acted out the introduction of the new characters into the story and explored 

them in more detail. We also created our own seawigs.  

In Maths, we started our shape topic by looking at turns and angles as well as different 2D 

shapes. 

In Art, we made our own sandwiches which everyone really enjoyed! 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Orson and Erin for their great poems about a seawig. 

Headteacher's Award: Ed and Barney for showing love and tidying up the book corner 

beautifully without being asked. 

Shining Stars: Ava, Finlay 

Pupil Voice: “Clouds are like candyfloss!” “Those sandwiches were so yummy!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Please see a post on Dojo about keeping your children safe online. 

Enjoy your 3 day weekend! 


